
 
 
 

Birth Certificate 
 
 
The date of birth  you  reported  on  your  Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) does  
not  match  the  date  of  birth  in  the  Social Security Administration’s (SSA) records for your  
Social  Security Number (SSN).  To receive aid, please submit a copy of your birth certificate to 
the AUWCL Financial Aid Office. You must also correct your SSN or your date of birth on the 
FAFSA at www.fafsa.ed.gov. If your date of birth is correct, you must confirm it by reentering it 
on the FAFSA. If you confirm your date of birth, you should also contact the SSA to make sure 
they correct it in their records. The SSA can be contacted by calling 1-800-772-1213, or by visiting 
https://studentaid.gov/fafsa.  

Questions? Please contact our office at 202-274-4040. 

 
 
 

Submit documents to: 
 

Fax: 202-274-4107 
 

AU WCL Office of Financial Aid 
4300 Nebraska Ave. NW, C202 

Washington, DC 20016-2132 
 

https://studentaid.gov/fafsa

